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VIA FedEX

September 1, 2010

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC’s Notification ofName Change to NextEra Energy Services
New Hampshire, LLC

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to Puc 2003.01 (f) Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC hereby notifies the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) that effective September 1, 2010, it will have legally
changed its name to “NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC”.

Please reflect the name change in all applicable and appropriate Commission records, including
the Commission’s website. Further, please provide us with a revised eligibility letter reflecting
the name change. Should you require evidence of this name change, please advise. We would
appreciate your attention to this letter as soon as possible because we may need to provide it
promptly to various utilities for final approval.

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me by phone at
(713) 401-5645 or by e-mail at paige.lockett~gexaenergy.com.

Paige
Regulatory Analyst
Gexa Energy
20 Greenway Plaza, Suite 600
Houston, TX 77046
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Sincerely,
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